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Dhaka, July 26: The third phase of BFF AFC  'C' Certificate Coaching Course 2017 began at the
BFF House on Wednesday.

    

The 13-day course will continue till August  7, 2017.

    

This time, 24 participants from across the  country are attending the course.

    

BFF Technical and Strategic Director Paul  Thomas Smalley is the chief instructor of the course
while BFF Coach Education  Coordinator BA Jobayer Nipu will be working as his deputy.

    

This is the third phase of the BFF AFC 'C'  Certificate Coaching Course with the previous two
phases being quite  successful.

    

In the near future, BFF will convene the AFC  'B' Certificate Coaching Course at the BFF House
with a view to enhancing the  capability and knowledge of the local coaches.
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